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SUMMER INTERNSHIPS
DALEY COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that earlier this year the U.S. Department of Energy invited applications for student
internships at the Argonne National Laboratory for the summer of 1999: and

that faculty in the Departments of Natural Sciences and Computer Information
Systems identified and nominated highly qualified students for these internships; and

that Dr. Harold Myron, Director of Educational Programs at Argonne, has indicated
that Daley College has the largest number of student interns from any of the 75
colleges invited to apply, more than one-third of all the interns in the midwestern
states, and the highest percentage of applicants receiving internships: 100%; and

that the 9 Daley College students who received these internships will receive a weekly
stipend and housing allowance; and according to Dr. Myron, “will be working at the
forefront of research, side-by-side and shoulder-to-shoulder with top rated,
internationally known research scientists” in the fields of biotechnology, human
genetics, and structure biology; and

that Daley College has the only faculty member from the midwestern states awarded
a faculty internship for the summer: Professor Barbara McCormick.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor
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